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[bookmark: _GoBack]JPA’s Privacy Policy

Juvenile Protective Association (JPA) collects personal information voluntarily submitted by visitors to the site, which enables us to respond to requests regarding publications and employment. We also collect aggregate anonymous information to help us tailor the site to visitor interests and concerns. JPA will not share your personal information with any third party without your permission.
JPA uses PayPal for its credit card processing. It uses the latest encryption technology and other methods to protect your credit card information. You can make donations using Netscape's SSL encryption (the Internet standard for secure transactions) or you can also mail us your contribution via check or money order instead.
JPA strives to protect the transmission of any information visitors submit, but as no transmission of data is completely secure, submissions are at the visitors' risk.
JPA shall not be liable under any circumstances for damages resulting from use of information collected from visitors to the site.
JPA may change this privacy policy to reflect changes in the way we collect visitor information.
For more information about credit card security, other payment options, or questions regarding our privacy practices, please contact us at jpa@jpachicago.org.
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